
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN 
CABINET SECRETARIAT 

• ESTABLISHMENT DIVISION 

No.29/1/2019-SP Islamabad, the 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

Subject: - 

RELIGIOUS AFFAIRS & INTERFAITH HARMONY. 

October, 2020 

The undersigned is pleased to refer to M/o Religious Affairs and Interfaith 

Harmony, Notification O.M. No, 8(2) 2010-Admn dated 03td  October, 2020 on the subject 

noted above and to state that obtaining a prior NOC from this Division is mandatory 

before,  making specified kind of recruitment. Moreover, surplus employees with matching 

• qualification, grade and experience, are not available against reported in surplus Pool for 

absorption against the reported vacant post. Therefore M/o Religious Affairs and Interfaith 

• Harmony, Islamabad may fill 01 x vacant post of Data Base Administrator (BS-17) 

through FPSC in Hail IT Cell of that Ministry as mentioned in the OM under reference 

in accordance with the approved recruitment rules subject to completion of all codal 

formalities and in line with the directions of this Division's Recruitment Policy 

dated 22-10-2014. 

M/o Religious Affairs and Interfaith Harmony, 

(Mr. Azizullah Khan, Section Officer (Admn), 

Government of Pakistan, 
Islámabad. 

(Aitzaz A'iiMlk) 
Section Officer (SP) 


